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September 14, 2022

Chief of Police Charles Femino
Somerville Police Department
220 Washington St.
Somerville, MA 02155

Dear Chief of Police Femino:

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that the Somerville Police Department has been selected
to receive a $65,040.00 grant award from the Office of Grants and Research (OGR) to support the
FFY23 Municipal Road Safety (MRS) Program.

This award, which is funded by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, will be available
to your municipality through September 15, 2023.

Additional correspondence will be forthcoming, including the necessary documents required to make
this award official. Your official start date will be the date that your returned contract is signed and
dated by OGR. Costs incurred prior to the date of the fully executed contract will not be eligible for
reimbursement. '

If you have questions regarding your award, please contact Richard Valeri, OGR Program
Coordinator, at Richard.Valeri{@mass.gov.

Once again, congratulations on this award, and thank you for your commitment to traffic safety.

Sincerely,

[

Kevin J. Stanton
Executive Director



Office of the Governor

Commonwealth of Massachusetts

State House

Boston, Massachusetts 02133

Tel: (617) 725-4000 KARYN E. POLITO
CHARLES D. BAKER Lieutenant Governor

Governor

September 14, 2022

Chief of Police Charles Femino
Somerville Police Department
220 Washington St.
Somerville, MA 02155

Dear Chief of Police Femino:

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that the Executive Office of Public Safety and Security’s
Office of Grants and Research (OGR) has approved the Somerville Police Department to receive a total
grant award of $65,040.00 in FFY23 National Highway Traffic Safety Administration funds to support
the Municipal Road Safety Program.

All documents necessary to make this award official will be provided to you by OGR. In the meantime,
if you have any questions, please contact Richard Valeri, OGR Program Coordinator, at
Richard.Valeri@mass.gov.

We thank you for the work you do to keep Massachusetts roads safe for everyone. Sincerely,

Clake 0. Jp)- ¢ Loty

Governor Charles D. Baker Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito



